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The end of the year means many different things as FCS educators or agents.  
One thing it means is NEAFCS membership renewal is due! We hope the state 
affiliate treasures have been in contact with you regarding membership renewal 
and date requests from her/him.   Most states have their state dues in addition 
to the $100 yearly fee for NEAFCS membership.  If this has snuck up on you there 
is still time!  Existing members can log into the NEAFCS website and update their 
profiles – which you then send a copy of the confirmation to your affiliate 
treasurer with their dues. Anyone who is not a current member must fill out the 
application form – even if they were previously a member and are coming back 
to us. No one can create his or her profile online. 

Membership is open all year round but the deadline of December 31st is set for any member wishing to 
apply for National Awards. 

Other types of membership available through our association include life membership and student 
membership. 

We love our life members and want any newly retired NEAFCS members to join the group! Life 
membership is a one-time fee of $300.  With this membership, you can remain active in our association, 
serve on committees, join webinars, write articles for the JNEAFCS and attend the annual session. 
Student membership is $50 a year and offers great professional development and resources for your 
Extension FCS career. 

For more Membership information, please visit the website. 

https://www.neafcs.org/dues-renewal
https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/join-neafcs

